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MANAGEMENT STATEMENT/FINANCIAL MEMORANDUM (MSFM) BETWEEN DRD 

AND NI WATER  

 

One of the Public Accounts Committee’s recommendations (recommendation 16) 

following its consideration of Procurement and Governance in NIW was that the 

introduction of a new governance agreement, in the from of a Management 

Statement/Financial Memorandum (MSFM), should be put in place between DRD and NI 

Water for as long as NI Water continues to receive large amounts of public funding.  

 

In response to this, a Management Statement/Financial Memorandum has now been 

agreed between NI Water and DRD in conjunction with DFP. The MSFM is effective 

from 1 April 2012 and will replace the existing Governance Letter.  

 

I request that the attached MSFM is placed in the Assembly Library for the information of 

members. 



 

 

 

Please let me know if you require anything further. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

GARY FAIR 

 

cc: Barbara Faloona 

 Grainne Samm 

 Jim McKeown 

 Pauline Murray 

 Alan Doherty 

 Graeme Reid (OFMDFM) 
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